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M a n y  t h a n k s .  

 Diary Dates 
5th May - Bank Holiday 
7th May Life Skills Y5 & Y6
12th - 15th May SATs Week
21st - 23rd May Y6 Residential
Camp
23rd May Last Day of Term

2nd June Back to School
6th June Sports Day 
1st July Class Photos
 

2nd May 2025

Can we please remind you to send
children in with a refillable water

bottle, a hat and have applied sun
cream before they come to school .

Sports Day
Sports Day will soon be here and we
are hoping for this lovely weather to
continue. Please add the date to
your diaries 

Year 6 Camp 
Reminder for all Year 6 parents please check
your emails as well Junk mail. A
questionnaire has been sent out for
information regarding school camp.

Message to Parents 
As you know, we work with No More Marking
who provide us with a robust method of
moderating pupils’ writing. We are looking to
improve the efficiency of how we implement
No More Marking and in February we will be
trialling an AI based method of speeding up
the moderation process with No More
Marking. The method requires us to share
anonymised images of pupil writing from
their national writing tasks that will be
transcribed and shared with AI cloud
services.

The data may be transferred to servers in
the United States but we ensure it benefits
from an adequate level of data protection
by relying on Adequacy decisions and
Standard contractual clauses. The data is
deleted on the backend within 30 days of
receipt or generation. The data is not used
to train AI models. For further information
please see the GDPR and privacy notice
from No More Marking.

https://www.facebook.com/BanwellSchool/


 

Congratulations to all our 
Young Musicians
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This morning we had an extra special assembly where our very
talented Young Musicians got to perform their entries to the

whole school and their parents.
They were also presented with their trophies during assembly.

Well Done to everyone!!!
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